
Minutes for CAEAS Meeting of Monday, April 01, 2019, 12-1:30 in 313M                                                       

Attendees: Drs. O’Hanlon, Campeanu, Scheetz, Magdaleno, Prince, Calvet; Guests: Director Merrill 

Parra and Dr. Prohaska 

We discussed the Transfer Policy Proposal tabled at the March, 2019 Senate meeting. After consulting 

with Dr. Prohaska and analyzing the proposal, we recommend that the current policy NOT be changed. 

Rather, that these decisions remain at the departmental level. However, we recommend that 

departments discuss this so that faculty is aware that this problem sometimes comes up when a student 

transfers in a Major course having received few credits in it than we grant at Lehman. It is up to the 

Department to waive the additional credits or not since the coursework has been fulfilled. 

Next, we had a discussion about the Sub-committee work. The committee meets tomorrow and will be 

sending us an update.  

We also heard a case brought by Merrill Parra.  

We hope to meet again in late April. Submitted, Dr. Penny Prince, Chair of CAEAS 


